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25th April 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It was lovely to welcome the children back to school after the Easter break.  It doesn’t seem possible that we are 
now in the final term of the academic year—the time goes so quickly.  I wanted to remind parents that we have a 
two-week half-term during the Summer Term between Monday 26th May and  Friday 6th June. 
 
Thank you to all of the parents who took the time to complete the Parent Survey.  I was delighted to have had 144 
responses and will be looking through all of the information and comments together with the school’s Senior   
Leadership Team.  At first glance the survey seems positive, but there are always areas that we can improve on and 
your comments will help drive forward the School’s Development Plan.  I will share more information with you 
about the survey once I have digested all of the information.  Thank you again for taking the time to complete it—it 
is appreciated. 
 
Well done to our Year 2 football team who took part in a SWAN Trust tournament this week.  You represented 
Barnsbury so well and we are very proud of you.  Please see the body of the newsletter for further details. 
 
Weekly Coffee and Catch Up 
Ambreen Ali, the school’s Home School Link Worker is organising a weekly ‘coffee and catch up session’ for all    
parents.  Drop in to the Lighthouse on Ash Road between 8.45am and 10.00am (term time only) for a chat, to share 
ideas, advice and support, meet new people and build connections (cake also provided!). There is no need to book, 
just drop in, but if you have any  questions, please contact Ambreen: hslw@barnsbury.surrey.sch.uk. 
 
National Thank a Teacher Day 
Wednesday 18th June 2025 is National Thank a Teacher Day—a nationwide moment to recognise the incredible 
dedication of everyone working in education. From teachers and teaching assistants to school office staff,          
caretakers, and lunchtime supervisors, every individual plays a vital role in shaping young lives. This special day is 
your chance to say a heartfelt thank you. If you would like to get involved, please click here. 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful weekend. 
 
With kind regards 

 
 
 

Mrs J E Harrup 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://thankateacher.co.uk/nationalthankateacherday/


 

Year 2 Football Tournament 

Our first match was against Knaphill; you could 
see that the children were slightly nervous, but 
they played an excellent game and won 1-0 with a 
goal from Logan.  
Next up was Horsell Village, we came away with a 
draw 0-0.  
Unfortunately, the team lost 0-2 to Goldsworth B, 
but then played our final game against 
Goldsworth A and won 2-0 with superb goals 
from Isaac and Logan.  
The team we drew against in our second 
match were the eventual winners, so we were 
happy with that result.  
I'm so proud of the children; the behaviour at the 
tournament was outstanding, and their  
perseverance was seen throughout.  
A huge thank you to Mr Stonehouse, who joined 
me to support and guide the children in their  
first-ever competition.  
Miss Paice  
(2M Class Teacher) 

On the 24th April, Barnsbury were invited to take part in a Year 2 SWAN Football Tournament. This meant only schools 
from within our Trust were part of the afternoon. This was also Year 2's first-ever football tournament, so they were 
extremely excited!! Eight children took part: Tommy, Sammy, Alexia, Rebecca, Jessica, Joe, Isaac, and Logan.  



 

Wilder Schools Action for Nature Competition 2025 

End date: Saturday 31st May 2025 

Surrey Wildlife Trust has been working with Barnsbury Primary School to encourage practical actions beyond the 

school grounds and help nature thrive. 

Complete one or more Actions for Nature at home or in your community, and Barnsbury Primary School will be in with a 

chance of winning a £500 grant towards outdoor learning equipment or tools for school grounds improvement. 

It isn't hard or expensive to help our wildlife, your action could be as simple as a litter pick! If you’re lucky enough to 

have a garden, you could feed the birds, plant pollinator-friendly plants or go chemical-free. 

How to take part: 

Explore your possible Actions for Nature | Surrey Wildlife Trust 
Once you’ve completed your Action for Nature, record your actions and view our actions map 
at: www.surreywildlifetrust.org/nature-actions-map 
Record your Action for Nature to claim half-price membership with Surrey Wildlife Trust, and to be entered into a free 

prize draw to win a wildlife equipment prize! 

https://www.surreywildlifetrust.org/actions
http://www.surreywildlifetrust.org/nature-actions-map


Dates for your diary 2024-25 

Summer Term 

April  

Weds 30th Local Governing Committee Meeting (8am to 10am) 

  

May  

Friday 2nd 3B Class Assembly (9.00am) 

Monday 5th Bank Holiday Monday  

Friday 9th PTA Bingo Night  

Friday 16th 2M Class Assembly (9.00am) 

Friday 23rd 2T Class Assembly (9.00am) 

Friday 23rd  PTA Non Uniform Day & Cake Sale 

Friday 23rd End of half term 

26th May-6th June Two week half term 

June  

Weds 11th Reception School Trip  

Weds 18th Class photos  

Weds 25th Local Governing Committee Meeting (8am to 10am) 

Weds 25th Nursery Sports Day  

Thursday 26th Sports Day 

Friday 27th Oak Class Assembly (9.00am) 

July  

Friday 4th Ash Class Assembly (9.00am) 

Tuesday 22nd End of Term (1:15pm finish) 






















